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Background
The Federal Crop Insurance Corporation Board of Directors approved the Triticale
insurance program, a privately developed product that was submitted and approved
under section 508(h) of the Federal Crop Insurance Act. Triticale insurance provides
coverage for damage resulting from naturally occurring events. Beginning with the
2018 crop year, the Triticale insurance program will be available in select counties in
California, Idaho, Kansas, Oklahoma, Oregon, Texas, and Washington. The Triticale
insurance program is similar to other individual yield-based insurance programs and
uses a producer’s Actual Production History to establish the insurance guarantee.

Please refer to the Triticale Crop Provisions and Special Provisions for more
information.

Action

https://www.rma.usda.gov/policy-procedure/bulletins-memos/product-management-bulletin/2017/pm-17-035-triticale-crop
https://www.rma.usda.gov/policy-procedure/bulletins-memos/product-management-bulletin/2017/pm-17-035-triticale-crop
https://www.rma.usda.gov/print/pdf/node/2779


The Triticale Crop Provisions can be found on the RMA Web site at
www.rma.usda.gov.

Interested producers should contact a crop insurance agent for further information.
A list of agents can be found on the RMA Web site at www.rma.usda.gov/tools-
reports/agent-locator. 
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